
I am worried about completing homework and not being able to ask a teacher 
for help 
 

Homework can be a big worry for students and parents, but we have a good 
system in school to help support you. 
 
Firstly, you don’t have to write down your homework – at King Ecgbert we use 
Edulink where all your teachers type up the homework and attach any 
documents you may need to do it.  You can access Edulink on a computer but 
there is also an app that you and your parents can download and log into. 
 
If we think you might benefit from a bit more support (and focus) for your 
homework, we also run a homework club and we will send a letter to your 
parents inviting you (example below). 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Homework Club 
 
At King Ecgbert School we recognise the need to support students with work 
they are expected to complete outside of their normal lessons.  
 
We would therefore like to invite your child to attend our Homework Club 
which will run after school in the library from 3.15pm to 4.15pm on Mondays, 
Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. 
 
A member of staff will be there to support and help students Mondays, 
Tuesdays and Wednesdays, which will allow students to get additional 
guidance with homework. On Thursdays the library will be opened and 
supervised for independent study.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
  
Heidi Sellars 
SENCO 
 
 


